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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It has been brought to my attention that when children are being picked up 
from an afterschool club, some drivers are speeding down the drive. 
There have also been reports of irresponsible parking in the staff carpark.  I 
have seen cars parked on the grass, squeezed against the pathways and 
consequently blocking driver’s view of children who may run out. 
 
I am concerned that there could be an accident caused by this and I ask 
everyone to please put the children first! 
 
If this continues to endanger our children I am sorry to say that I will close the 
gates at this time to protect them. 
 
I do hope that you understand the sentiment behind this letter and help us by 
driving responsibly or even parking off site. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jane Green 
Head teacher  
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